Garcia, John A, EMNRD

From: padillalaw@qwestoffice.net

Sent: Thursday, May 7, 2020 4:42 PM

To: Garcia, John A, EMNRD; Warnell, Terry G, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] RE: Case 20829 EOG Resources Inc
Gentlemen:

As we discussed over the telephone earlier this afternoon, the purpose of this email is to withdraw and dismiss the
portion of the referenced case with respect to a request for non-stand spacing unit. Please let me know if you have
further questions. Thank you.

Ernie

From: Garcia, John A, EMNRD <JohnA.Garcia@state.nm.us>
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 11:55 AM

To: padillalaw@qwestoffice.net

Subject: FW: Case 20829 EOG Resources Inc

Ernest,
The above referenced case(s) is/are administratively incomplete as follows:

1. Missing Pool Code
2. Incorrect BHL for 503H.

This is OCD’s second request for the information. Please submit the information no later than April 29, 2020. If OCD does
not receive the information by the specified date, the case(s) will be dismissed.

Thank you,

John Garcia

Petroleum Specialist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
505-476-3441




From: Garcia, John A, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, March 4, 2020 6:27 PM

To: 'padillalaw@qgwestoffice.net' <padillalaw @ gwestoffice.net>
Subject: Case 20829 EOG Resources Inc

Ernest,

| am currently reviewing the above mentioned case, if you could mend the exhibit A to reflect the correct unit for the
BHL (503H) and also add the pool code | can continue reviewing the application.

Thank you,

John Garcia

Petroleum Specialist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
505-476-3441




